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Well, if all of you who will determine whether this bill passes were to see the beings in 

the cages and the cruelty involved in the "display" of these sentient and beautiful 

beings, you might decide that HB3214 needs to pass.  

 

Act with integrity. We humans have targeted and used and brutalized wild beings 

long enough. What is your ethic?  


